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FISCAL NOTE, 82nd LEGISLATURE 1st CALLED SESSION - 2011

June 2, 2011

TO: Honorable Rob Eissler, Chair, House Committee on Public Education 

FROM: John S O'Brien, Director, Legislative Budget Board

IN RE: HB20 by Huberty (Relating to notice required for termination of a teacher's probationary 
contract or nonrenewal of a teacher's term contract.), As Introduced

No fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

The bill would lengthen the time period afforded to school districts for notifying teachers of contract 
renewal or nonrenewal by extending the date by which notice must be provided from no later than the 
45th day prior to the last day of instruction to no later than the 15th day prior to the last day of 
instruction and would provide various options for delivery of the notice.  The change in the timelines 
for notice of renewal or nonrenewal would affect contracts for the 2012-13 school year.

Source Agencies:

LBB Staff: JOB, LXH, JSp
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